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Since 1981 The Wetlands Conservancy, the “voice” of Oregon’s wetlands, has
worked in partnership to protect Oregon’s greatest wetlands through conservation,
collaboration and stewardship.
The Wetlands Conservancy urges passage of H.B.4069, authorizing the Water
Resources Department to require reporting of water use measurements.  From the
imperiled magnificent estuaries of Yaquina and Alsea Bays to the high desert Harney
and Malheur Lakes, from the Upper Klamath to Deschutes County, Oregonians value
essential waterways, wetlands, tributaries, streams, groundwater and estuaries. H.B
4069 assists understanding of water availability, protest water rights in ground, helps
to manage groundwater and water use efficiency, Protect our water sources by
requiring reporting of water use measurements in Oregon!
 
The Wetlands Conservancy is a leader in Oregon wetland conservation.
Visit www.wetlandsconservancy.org.
-- 
Ann Witsil
Interim Executive Director
The Wetlands Conservancy
4640 SW Macadam #50
Portland, OR 97239
(office) 503.227.0778
(direct) 503.227.0860
(cell)    503.274.4005
www.wetlandsconservancy.org
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